
 

 

        Update  
 SPRING of 2020 

 

 

 
Vineyard Church Donation of food and toiletries 

THANK YOU FOR  

YOUR DONATIONS 
We have received donations from churches, 

families, individuals and businesses. You have 

listened to what we need and responded to our 

call, THANK YOU. 

ITEMS NEEDED 
UHT Milk 

Tinned Tomatoes 

Smash or tinned potatoes  

Thank you for your continued support. 

37 PEOPLE IN ONE DAY 

 

 
 

Keeping everyone safe 
We will be operating in a different way 

during this crisis.  We normally take time 

with each person who visits the foodbank, 

offer a cup of tea and the opportunity to talk 

and signpost to other agencies who may be 

able to help while their parcel is prepared. 

During this crisis we will have prepacked 

boxes and will be operating a social 

distancing policy. This is to endeavour to 

keep everyone safe. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                  will remain  
 

open to meet the need in 
our community for as 
long as we can 
As the need in our community increases Larne 

Foodbank is ready to meet the challenge facing us 

as COVID19 strikes our world. Our volunteers plan 

to continue to work to provide people in food 

poverty in our community with food and toiletries.  

 

 
Referral Agencies 
We are aware that not all agencies are open. A list of referral 
agencies is on our web site info@larne.foodbank.org.uk 
We would ask that people choose the referral agency that 
most closely relates to their crisis. If you are unable to 
contact any agency please contact us on:-  

 Larne Foodbank Office: 028 28277530 

Please leave your message and your phone number 
and we will get back to you as soon as we can 

Emergency : 07443 435404 
 
 

 

 

opening times:- 

19 adults and 18 children were given 

food and toiletry parcels on Tuesday 

7th April 2020. Thank you for helping 

us meet this extraordinary need.  
 

mailto:info@larne.foodbank.org.uk

